UNITED STATES CONGRESSMAN

i BENNIE

MISSISSIPPI'S 2ND DISTRICT

The Trump Administration’s Policies
seek to close Job Corps Centers

The U.S. Department of Labor wants to close Job Corps centers
across the country, including locations in Batesville and Crystal
Springs, Mississippi. The closing of these centers would impact
young adults in Mississippi’s Second Congressional District.

I co-signed a letter addressed to the U.S. Department of
Labor Secretary to keep the Job Corps Program open.

Job Corps Provides:
Job Training, A Supportive Housing and
Certificates, and Community Living Allowance

Placements

Contact your Regional Job Corps Office:

For more information, contact your nearest Job Corps center:

Batesville: (662) 563-4656 ® Crystal Springs: (601) 892-3348

Washington, D.C. Ph: (202) 225-5876 https://BennieThompson.house.gov/



